

THERAPY SERVICES LLC

Issue 50

INSIDE OUR DOOR

December 2017

IN CASE YOU MISSED IT.

Morgantown, WV Weston, WV Bridgeport, WV

in October we celebrated National Physical Therapy Month, and National Massage Therapy Week. Our Staff and patients also participated in dressing up for Halloween and Spirit Week. Below are some of the fun moments captured during those events.

Our Offices will be closed for the following Holiday's:

Christmas:

Monday December 25,2017 and Tuesday December 26, 2017

New Year's:

Monday January 1, 2018

As we embark on our 22nd year of serving the public, we would like to thank our patients, staff, community, physicians, family and friends for making 2017 a great year.

We appreciate each of you and look forward to the New Year.

Thank You & have a great 2018!



Don't mask the pain with opioids. Treat it with physical therapy.

NATIONAL PHYSICAL THERAPY MONTH

Therapy Services also participated in the Senior Monongalians Senior Expo., which was held at the Mountaineer Mall on September 28, 2017. We also participated in the Mylan Pharmaceutical Rewards Fair, which was held on October 5, 2017 and October 6, 2017. We had a marketing display, were we provided information, where had fun games with great prizes for those who stopped by to talk with us, and Laurie provided complimentary chair massages.





















Stress Free Christmas List:

- ✓ Get A Massage
 ✓ Massage Therapy Gift Certificates for Everyone
- ✓ RELAX and ENJOY the Holiday



Gift certificates are available at the front desk. Pick up yours today!